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Dear Families,

This week, we read ‘How to Wash a Woolly
Mammoth’ by Michelle Robinson in English. The
children enjoyed the story and role-played, step by
step instructions on how to wash a woolly
mammoth with a partner. We also researched
woolly mammoths to find out more about this
amazing extinct creature.  Next week we will be
writing our own instructions on how to wash a
woolly mammoth using time openers, adverbs and
imperative verbs.

In maths, we are learning place value and to
represent numbers to 1,000 in words and
numerals.

In history, we have started the Stone Age topic and
completed a timeline by ordering the three main
periods during the Stone Age, the Palaeolithic, the
Mesolithic and the Neolithic periods.



Reminders of the week:

Reading with an adult in school and changing
home/school reading books will be on the following
days:-

- Red group reading 1-1 on Mondays
- Orange group reading 1-1 on Tuesdays
- Yellow group reading 1-1 on Wednesdays
- Green group reading 1-1 on Thursdays
- Blue group reading 1-1 on Fridays

Homework - A copy of the Autumn term homework
will be given to children on Friday 16th September.
There are 10 activities and children can complete
them in any order. Homework can be handed in on
Fridays.

- 10 new spellings will be given to the children
on Fridays to learn for the following Friday’s
test.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to
seeing the children next week Tuesday!

Miss Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips


